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A new toolkit, End the Experiment: Vape-Free Tips & Resources, is now
available for Maryland youth and young adults. This toolkit is intended
for those interested in learning the facts about e-cigarettes and
supporting friends and family to be vape-free. The toolkit includes facts,
conversation tips, resources, and links to social media assets. 
The toolkit is attached. It is also found on TheVapeExperiment.com by
clicking "Help Others Go Vape Free" on the menu bar or by scrolling
down to the middle of the page. 

The Maryland Department of Health (MDH), Center for Tobacco
Prevention and Control is recruiting 16-20 year-olds statewide to work
with adult inspectors to conduct undercover tobacco product buys for
MDH and the federal Food and Drug Administration (FDA).   
If you know of anyone ages 16–20 who possesses excellent
communication skills and are looking for a part-time job opportunity to
serve their community and build their resume, please direct interested
applicants to Jeremy Ricewick, Chief of Federal Tobacco Enforcement
Initiatives at jeremy.ricewick@maryland.gov. Hourly salary and mileage
reimbursement or adult transportation for minors is provided. Flexible
hours include evenings and weekends. 

MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH (MDH),
CENTER FOR TOBACCO PREVENTION AND CONTROL 

Interested in earning a Masters of Public Health degree with a focus in
physical activity, or need continuing education credits? The University of
Maryland Department of Kinesiology's fully online and majority
asynchronous program is for you! For more information visit:
http://go.umd.edu/physactivity. Or register to attend an upcoming
virtual information session: http://sph.umd.edu/events.  
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